
 

Cold Weather Advisory 
 

January 25, 2023 
 
 
The forecast from Environment Canada indicates we can expect cold weather starting this 
weekend and into next week. We are monitoring the situation and will advise as soon as 
possible if operational changes and restrictions are required.  
 
Just a reminder, please ensure your accounts are balanced each day, and inventory levels 
within the 2-3 day requirement. 
 
 
FortisBC reserves the right to limit the use of imbalance return or otherwise curtail service. 

FortisBC continues to monitor the weather and operational conditions across its service 

regions and will provide as much advanced notice as possible in the event of changes. 

 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your future reference: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
Thanks, 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 


